
Class Newsletter  

 

April 1-7, 2019 

Hello all! I hope you enjoyed your spring break to refresh for our last nine weeks in the 2nd grade! As we 

start our last semester, the days are getting longer and the temperatures are getting warmer, and we 

have a lot of events to prepare before the year comes to the school end. A few things we have coming 

up are spring pictures, spring field trip, and Red Ribbon Week you can view the details here as well as on 

my class website. Along with the events I hope the students continue to learn, here are the lessons of 

the week, which are also on the class website.  

 

 

 

Save the Date 

Spring Pictures 

April 9, 2019 

Make-up day April 11, 2019 

Spring Fieldtrip 

April 12, 2019 

Please be sure to turn in 

Required forms (You can find a copy on the 

parent page of our website) 

Red Ribbon Week  

April 15-19, 2019 

Yearbook Preorders  

Due by May 4, 2019 

 

 

 

Science 

Who is above me? 

This week we will be studying where, why, and 

how fast animals can fly. Ask your student, what 

their favorite flyer is. 

 

Math 

Let’s Fly! Competition 

Our class has been studying animals that can fly, 

now we will be doing our own flying! 

We are having a friendly 

competition to see who’s paper 

airplane can fly the farthest using our 

measuring tools, and another for which plane is 

the best decorated! Your student is welcome to 

bring his or her own decorations and 

instruction, however, some will be provided. 

 

This week’s Spelling list 

Above   Feet 

Air   Inch 

Below   White 

Cloud   Where 

Under   High 

 

Spring has sprung, flowers are blooming, 

and pollen is flying! With that said our 

tissue and sanitizing station is going to 

need some restocking, any donations will 

be greatly appreciated. 

Book of the Week:  

Who Was Amelia Earhart? 
By Kate Boehm Jerome, find 
it on Amazon.com $5.99 


